Parth Badheka

Dear Members, I take this opportunity to wish everyone a Happy Independence Day and Happy Janmashtami. All of us are excited to bring our beloved Bappa Home for the upcoming Ganesh Chaturthi. It's been almost a month since I took over as the President for this term and every single day has been a reality check as to what it takes to head such a State level Association. My respect for my predecessors has gone up multi fold. The reality check in itself is a good thing, it keeps you from resting on your laurels and makes you get cracking real fast. One has to appreciate that the President is absolutely redundant without an enthusiastic team of Committee Members, Co-opted members, Invitees, and subcommittee Members. Lest we forget, the phenomenal staff of GSTPAM is the backbone of this Association and no term can run smoothly without their stellar support. With the same urgency in mind, the 1st MCM was held on 18th July 2025, right after the 74th AG.......